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volume of traffic than one would expect for a residential street, but more importantly, those who do drive on it tend to 
drive faster and more aggressively than on other similar streets nearby. Drivers can easily drive on 8th street for 
their through-traffic needs. Since the city has designated it as a active transportation route, I would hope that an 
option to allow bicycles (who clearly cannot safely travel on 8th street) would be accommodated to travel straight 
through the intersection. 
I would also support further traffic calming measures along Main Street as well.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


